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I’m not against measures to ensure voter registration is accurate and the person 

registering to vote is legally able to do so under Oregon law. Once registered to vote I 

think Oregon’s vote by mail process allows more people to vote. Elections should be 

a national holiday but they are not. Having to take a day of vacation to vote is not 

reasonable for many. The vote by mail process also allows for research and 

understanding of all ballot items that is difficult to achieve with in person voting.  


